

Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us · (856) 983-1800 · Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

May 7, 2021

Dear ETSD Families,

"Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much."
-- Helen Keller

This week: Teacher Appreciation Week; 2021-22 Budget Approved; In-Person 8th Grade Graduation; Deadline for In-Person Learning Requests; Volunteers Needed for Evesham Education Foundation Golf Classic on June 7; and Vandalism.

Teacher Appreciation Week

Thank you to our teachers for all their work this year! Appreciation feels deeper than ever this year, due to the pandemic and its increased challenges, which our teachers have surmounted via their flexibility, creativity, resiliency, and more. Special thanks to our PTAs/PTO for celebrating our teachers this week in such fine fashion.

2021-22 Budget Approved

Our Board of Education approved our 2021-22 budget at last evening's Board meeting. 2021-22 Final Budget Presentation

In-Person 8th Grade Graduation

<u>SAVE THE DATE</u>: Tuesday, June 22, at the Cherokee football field DeMasi Middle School at 5 pm, Marlton Middle School at 7:30 pm. One ceremony per school. More information will be coming in the time ahead.

Deadline for In-Person Learning Requests

The final date for requests to switch from remote to in-person learning is this coming Tuesday, May 10. Please let your school principal know by May 10 of any request to switch to in-person learning. These requests take time to process and are needed by this date in order for us to make them possible by May 17 at the earliest.



Evesham Township School District

Meland Administration Building, 25 South Maple Avenue, Marlton, NJ 08053 www.evesham.k12.nj.us · (856) 983-1800 · Fax # (856) 983-2939

Dr. Justin Smith, Superintendent Mr. John Recchinti, School Business Administrator Ms. Danielle T. Magulick, Director of Curriculum & Instruction Mr. Richard G. Dantinne, Jr., Director of Personnel

Volunteers Needed for Evesham Education Foundation Golf Classic on June 7

Anyone interested in volunteering for this important fundraiser for our district, <u>please let me know by replying to this Update</u>. Volunteer time slots: 9 am-12 pm and/or 4 pm-7:30 pm Thank you in advance for considering and any time you can spare.

The EEF Golf Classic is one of EEF's major fundraising events during the year. The Foundation supports key school programs and has funded science and art carts, musical instruments, defibrillators, whiteboards, sports uniforms, reading programs, and more. The Foundation has raised and donated well in excess of \$2 million since its inception. For more information:

- Evesham Education Foundation: Home
- Evesham Education Foundation announces date for golf classic

Vandalism

This past weekend, the picnic tables at Jaggard were overturned, with some lifted into the gaga pit, and one placed on top of the playground slide. These are heavy tables, beyond the strength of elementary students. Our district is coordinating with Evesham Police. If you have information that could help in any way, please contact your school principal.

Sincerely,

Dr. Justin Smith

Superintendent of Schools